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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support the above bid.

As a former resident in the area, , I understand the limitations of the

connecting roads between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road. Indeed, I prefer to avoid these roads if I can at the present time. Their narrow and inclined

nature and "blind" exit onto the North Deeside road are far from ideal.

Sheltered housing on otherwise unkempt land sounds an ideal solution.

For these reasons I would suggest it would be an all win situation.
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